
Inquiry into Elder Abuse Prevention 

Measures 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Organization/Agency Name] 

[Organization Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inquire about the measures in place for the 

prevention of elder abuse within our community. As a concerned citizen, I believe it is essential 

to ensure the safety and well-being of our elderly population. 

Could you please provide information regarding: 

• The existing policies or programs aimed at preventing elder abuse. 

• Any training or resources available for caregivers or family members. 

• How our community can become more involved in supporting these initiatives. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


